

2222 Issaquah Street Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 44221

Phone: 330.922.1966 Fax: 330.945.4059

October 2023 Newsletter

Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians:

As the first grading period will come to an end on October 12th, we are pleased to share some updates and friendly reminders with you.

We are aware of the challenges that today's teenagers face, and we want to help everyone achieve academic success despite those challenges. We are here to assist you however we can, so please mark your calendars for parents/guardians/teachers/students conference night on Thursday, October 26, 2023, at Schnee Learning Center from 3:00pm-5:30pm.

For the month of October, and every month moving forward, we will be conducting ongoing safety drills. We will often have to go outdoors. Please make sure your student(s) is/are dressed appropriately for the cold weather ahead.

Upcoming days to note:

October 12th: End of the first quarter-no school for students

October 13th: No school for staff and students

October 26th: Parent/Teacher conference night 3:00pm-5:30pm. PLEASE attend.

Please do not hesitate to call us if you need anything at all.

We look forward to seeing you at conferences on Thursday, October 26th.

Tony Pallija Executive Director Schnee Learning Center 2222 Issaquah Street Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 44221 330-922-1966 Ext. 502520

Fax: 330-945-4059

schneelearningcenter.org





2222 Issaquah Street Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 44221 Phone: 330.922.1966

Fax: 330.945.4059

www.schneelearningcenter.org

Notice of Parents Right-to-Know

As Required by The Elementary and Secondary Education Assistance (ESEA) [Section 1112(e)(1)(A)] and Every Student Succeeds Act [Section 1112(e)(1)(A)]

Date: October 2023

RE: Every Student Succeeds Act (Public Law 114-95), Section 1112 (e)(1)(A)

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Your student attends an Ohio public community school that receives Federal Title I funds to assist students in meeting state achievement standards. Throughout the school year, we will be providing you with important information about this law and your child's education. This letter informs you about your right to request information about the qualifications of the classroom staff working with your child.

At Schnee Learning Center, we are very proud of our teachers and feel they are prepared to give your child a high quality education. As a Title I School, we must meet federal regulations related to teacher qualifications as defined in ESEA. These regulations allow you to learn more about your child's teachers' training and credentials. We are happy to provide this information to you. At any time, you may ask:

- Whether the teacher has met State qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels and subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction,
- Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which state qualification or licensing criteria have been waived,
- Whether the teacher is teaching in the field of discipline of the certification of the teacher, and Whether your child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications.

Parents may request teacher qualification information. All requests must be made in writing and should include the following information: student's full name, legal parent/guardian's full name, address, city, state, zip code and teacher's name. Your request can be sent to: Tony Pallija, Executive Director, Schnee Learning Center, 2222 Issaquah Street, Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221.

Sincerely,

Tony Pallija